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TO: Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Region F Regional Water Planning Group (RFRWPG) 
 
RE: Public Notice of the Technical Memorandum of Meeting to Consider 

Approval 
 
DATE:  October 30, 2018 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Region F Regional Water Planning Group is taking 
comment on the Region F Technical Memorandum.  The comments will be used in 
developing the 2021 Region F Regional Water Plan.  The RFRWPG area, also known 
as Region F, includes the following counties:  Andrews, Borden, Brown, Coke, 
Coleman, Concho, Crane, Crockett, Ector, Glasscock, Howard, Irion, Kimble, Loving, 
Martin, Mason, McCulloch, Menard, Midland, Mitchell, Pecos, Reagan, Reeves, 
Runnels, Schleicher, Scurry, Sterling, Sutton, Tom Green, Upton, Ward and Winkler.  
The RFRWPG will accept written comments from the date of this notice through 
November 29, 2018 and will accept written and oral comments on the Technical 
Memorandum at the public meeting on November 15, 2018.   
 
Prior to taking action on the Technical Memorandum, a public meeting will be held and 
there will be a public comment period.  The deadline for submission of public written 
comments is November 29, 2018. 
 
The date, time, and location of the public meeting is as follows: 
 
Notice is given that a public meeting on the Technical Memorandum will be held 
on November 15, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. at the Administrative Offices of the Colorado 
River Municipal Water District in Howard County, located at 400 E. 24th Street, Big 
Spring, Texas. 
 
A summary of the proposed action to be taken is as follows: 
 
The proposed action is taking public comment on the Technical Memorandum 
development by the Region F Regional Water Planning Group. 
 
A copy of the Technical Memorandum is available for viewing at the Region F Regional 
Water Planning Group Administrative Office, Colorado River Municipal Water District, 
400 E. 24th Street, Big Spring, Texas.   Beginning on November 1, 2018, a copy of the 
Technical Memorandum will also be accessible at the website address of 
www.regionfwater.org. 
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The name, telephone number, and address of the person to whom questions or 
requests for additional information may be submitted as follows: 
 
John W. Grant, telephone number (432) 267-6341, Colorado River Municipal Water 
District, P.O. Box 869, Big Spring, TX 79721.  The CRMWD is the Administrator for the 
RFRWPG. 
 
How the public may submit comments is as follows: 
 
The RFRWPG will accept written and oral comments at the public meeting.  The 
RFRWPG will accept written comments after the posting of this notice until the deadline.  
Written comments may be sent directly to the RFRWPG by delivery to the CRMWD, 
P.O. Box 869, 400 E. 24th Street, Big Spring, TX 79721.  The deadline for submission of 
public written comments is November 29, 2018.  


